
2260 Joh 12:43 than

 Strong's Dictionary Study

 

~~~~~~

 2260 -- than.

2260   Interlinear Index Study

2260  JOH 012 043 For they loved <0025 -agapao -> the praise
<1391 -doxa -> of men <0444 -anthropos -> more <3123 -mallon ->
than <{2260} -eper -> the praise <1391 -doxa -> of God <2316 -
theos -> .

 

~~~~~~

  eper 2260 -- than.

 

~~~~~~

   and 2228 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  and 2228 # e {ay}; a primary particle of distinction between
two connected terms; disjunctive, or; comparative, than: --
{and}, but (either), (n-)either, except it be, (n-)or (else),
rather, save, than, that, what, yea. Often used in connection
with other particles. Compare especially 2235, 2260, 2273.[ql

  be 2228 # e {ay}; a primary particle of distinction between
two connected terms; disjunctive, or; comparative, than: -- and,
but (either), (n-)either, except it {be}, (n-)or (else), rather,
save, than, that, what, yea. Often used in connection with other
particles. Compare especially 2235, 2260, 2273.[ql

  but 2228 # e {ay}; a primary particle of distinction between
two connected terms; disjunctive, or; comparative, than: -- and,
{but} (either), (n-)either, except it be, (n-)or (else), rather,
save, than, that, what, yea. Often used in connection with other
particles. Compare especially 2235, 2260, 2273.[ql

  either 2228 # e {ay}; a primary particle of distinction
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between two connected terms; disjunctive, or; comparative, than:
-- and, but ({either}), (n-)either, except it be, (n-)or (else),
rather, save, than, that, what, yea. Often used in connection
with other particles. Compare especially 2235, 2260, 2273.[ql

  else 2228 # e {ay}; a primary particle of distinction between
two connected terms; disjunctive, or; comparative, than: -- and,
but (either), (n-)either, except it be, (n-)or ({else}), rather,
save, than, that, what, yea. Often used in connection with other
particles. Compare especially 2235, 2260, 2273.[ql

  except 2228 # e {ay}; a primary particle of distinction
between two connected terms; disjunctive, or; comparative, than:
-- and, but (either), (n-)either, {except} it be, (n-)or (else),
rather, save, than, that, what, yea. Often used in connection
with other particles. Compare especially 2235, 2260, 2273.[ql

  it 2228 # e {ay}; a primary particle of distinction between
two connected terms; disjunctive, or; comparative, than: -- and,
but (either), (n-)either, except {it} be, (n-)or (else), rather,
save, than, that, what, yea. Often used in connection with other
particles. Compare especially 2235, 2260, 2273.[ql

  n-)either 2228 # e {ay}; a primary particle of distinction
between two connected terms; disjunctive, or; comparative, than:
-- and, but (either), ({n-)either}, except it be, (n-)or (else),
rather, save, than, that, what, yea. Often used in connection
with other particles. Compare especially 2235, 2260, 2273.[ql

  n-)or 2228 # e {ay}; a primary particle of distinction between
two connected terms; disjunctive, or; comparative, than: -- and,
but (either), (n-)either, except it be, ({n-)or} (else), rather,
save, than, that, what, yea. Often used in connection with other
particles. Compare especially 2235, 2260, 2273.[ql

  rather 2228 # e {ay}; a primary particle of distinction
between two connected terms; disjunctive, or; comparative, than:
-- and, but (either), (n-)either, except it be, (n-)or (else),
{rather}, save, than, that, what, yea. Often used in connection
with other particles. Compare especially 2235, 2260, 2273.[ql

  save 2228 # e {ay}; a primary particle of distinction between
two connected terms; disjunctive, or; comparative, than: -- and,
but (either), (n-)either, except it be, (n-)or (else), rather,
{save}, than, that, what, yea. Often used in connection with
other particles. Compare especially 2235, 2260, 2273.[ql

  than 2228 # e {ay}; a primary particle of distinction between
two connected terms; disjunctive, or; comparative, than: -- and,
but (either), (n-)either, except it be, (n-)or (else), rather,
save, {than}, that, what, yea. Often used in connection with
other particles. Compare especially 2235, 2260, 2273.[ql

  than 2260 # eper {ay'-per}; from 2228 and 4007; than at all
(or than perhaps, than indeed): -- {than}.[ql

  that 2228 # e {ay}; a primary particle of distinction between
two connected terms; disjunctive, or; comparative, than: -- and,
but (either), (n-)either, except it be, (n-)or (else), rather,
save, than, {that}, what, yea. Often used in connection with
other particles. Compare especially 2235, 2260, 2273.[ql

  what 2228 # e {ay}; a primary particle of distinction between
two connected terms; disjunctive, or; comparative, than: -- and,
but (either), (n-)either, except it be, (n-)or (else), rather,
save, than, that, {what}, yea. Often used in connection with
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other particles. Compare especially 2235, 2260, 2273.[ql

  yea 2228 # e {ay}; a primary particle of distinction between
two connected terms; disjunctive, or; comparative, than: -- and,
but (either), (n-)either, except it be, (n-)or (else), rather,
save, than, that, what, {yea}. Often used in connection with
other particles. Compare especially 2235, 2260, 2273.[ql

 

~~~~~~

 

 Cross Reference Study

 

~~~~~~
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